Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

070 Micholitz to Sander





Manila, 10th October 1888

To Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge receipt of Letter of Credit from Aug.17th 1888. I arrived here about  a fortnight ago but could not leave here, there was no steamer, but thank God, tomorrow I shall be able to leave.

I shall go first to Surigao to get 8 – 10,000 D.d. [Dendrobium dearei]; if not collected now it would not be possible to get them until May next year.

Roebelen, or better, Ravensway had a man down, who collected 1000 Dendr.d., 1600 Ph.amab. and about the same quantity of Cyprip. ciliolare. That will not do us any harm. There is at present some cholera like sickness about here, and the quarantine regulations are very bothersome. However, I hope to be back in six weeks’ time and my next trip will be Mindanao.

There is nothing new to tell you.

Trusting you are quite well, I remain,

Yours faithfully,


W. Micholitz.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
Page 1 of 1
01/08/2003 07:41

